February Prayer Letter

What a privilege it is to serve our Lord and Savior!  His ways are perfect, and I know that He will guide me in each step that I take. I have had the opportunity to present the work that God has called me to do in ten churches this past month.  

While I was planning for two meetings in Missouri, Satan started to attack.  Two days before I was to leave, my car was hit and I was unable to use it.  I borrowed a friend’s car, but halfway to my destination this car broke down.  I spent that night in Illinois, but praise the Lord I was able to get the car fixed the next day. I made it to both of the churches without further trouble. Every day I see more and more the reality of spiritual warfare, but in it all I still see the faithful hand of God.

A burden is always on my heart for the Spanish-speaking people.  This past week God gave me the opportunity to speak with a man from Guatemala.  I was able to share the gospel with him and he received Christ as his Savior.  Please pray for Ruben that he may win others to Christ. Pray for me also as I think of the many souls in Argentina who need the Lord.

I am looking forward to the opportunities ahead.  I will be taking a survey trip to Argentina with Missionary Austin Gardner May 22-30.  Pray that God will work in my life there.  Not long after my return from Argentina, I will marry my beautiful bride-to-be, Mindy Stinson.  Together we will finish deputation so we may get to the place where God has called us.  I want to thank each one of you for your prayers.

To Reach Argentina for Christ,


Jeff Bush

